
 
 

For more information contact  
Thornton Water Quality 

303-255-7770
waterquality@ThorntonCO.gov.

Potable Water Service Line Inventory
All community and non-transient, non-community water systems must 
submit to Colorado Department of Health and Environment an initial 
service line inventory, identifying the material on both the utility-owned 
and customer-owned portions of all service lines, by October 16, 2024.

The city of Thornton is pleased to announce that no lead service 
lines have been identified within the utility service area.  

Beginning in 2021, city of Thornton utility staff and subcontractors have 
inspected every utility-owned and customer-owned service line.  
In addition, city of Thornton development specifications have never 
allowed lead service lines as a material to convey water within service 
lines.
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